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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: November 30, 2022 

TO: Mobility Committee  

FROM: Rebecca P. Diviney, P.E. City Engineer – Director of Capital Projects 

SUBJECT: Staff update regarding updates from Committee requests 

 

This memo provides information and updates from staff relating to updates to the Committee on 

items of interest discussed in past meetings. The following is a listing and brief staff response to 

the matters brought forward. 

 Hickory Creek Road Phase 3 Update: 

 The Hickory Creek Road Phase 3 project (Riverpass Drive to FM 1830) is currently 

in the process of having the utility relocations completed which began Q3 2022. 

The project was awarded to Mario Sinacola & Sons with a two-year construction 

timeline and estimated completion in Q4 2024. Mario Sinacola is submitting all 

material submittals for review and to begin construction of the roadway portion of 

the project in Q1 2023.  

EXHIBITS 

Exhibit 1 – Staff Memorandum 

Exhibit 2 – Future items for Mobility Committee Meeting for 2022 


